North Hill Estates Civic Club
Minutes for Meeting

October 1,2019

The meeting was called to order at 3:30 pm by President Mike Kiger at National Night Out on
the corner of Hurlock and Tyrone.

President Mike Kiger asked for a moment of silence at the beginning of the meeting.

Guest speaker Officer Ryan from the Harris County Precinct 4 Constables office went over the
Constables Report for September of 2019.

Guest speaker Rick spoke with everyone about the drone he flies.

The minutes from August 1, 2019 were approved by President Mike Kiger. Vice President Mark
Wells made first motion and second motion was made by George Galindo. The report was
accepted by vote.

The Treasures report were presented by Pam Kimbrough. Pam Kimbrough told everyone that
we had 258 members for September and 257 for August. Vice President Mark Wells made a
motion and George Galindo seconded. The reports were accepted by vote.

Committee reports were presented:

Architectural report-no one was available to read.

Deed Restriction report was read by and there were 23 violations and 7 letters sent to
the lawyer.

Welcoming Committee Report-Kitty Duckett spoke about the 6 new residents that were
greeted.

The meeting was open for public comment. Water Board meetings scheduled for October 8,
2019 and October 16, 2019 for Bond are going to be held at McNabb Elementary School. The
next Water Board Meeting will be on November 5, 2019 at the Lockridge building.

The next meeting will be at Christmas Gathering on December 7, 2019 at resident lot.



